SAMPLE LETTER #3:
Texas Racing Commission
Chuck Trout, Executive Director
PO Box 12080
Austin, TX 78711
 Dear Commissioners,
 
I am a Texas Greyhound Owner/Breeder/Kennel Owner, writing in support of the rules the Commission is considering to allow pari-mutuel wagering on historical races. Historical Racing will save the jobs and livelihoods of thousands of Texans and small businesses across the state, such as veterinarians, feed suppliers, farmers, and many more. 
 
Oaklawn Park in Arkansas has increased its purses every year since the installation of Historical Racing terminals, and Kentucky Downs more than doubled purses last year after Historical Racing's first full year of operation at the track.
 
The Texas greyhound industry is relying on your belief that ours is an industry worth preserving.  We thank you in advance for your positive consideration of these rules.
 
Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions.
 
Your name and address here
 
